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Supreme Court Ruling Could Limit Workplace Harassment
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Wendy McGuire Coats was quoted in the article “Supreme Court Ruling Could Limit Workplace

Harassment Claims, Advocates Say” featured on NPR (National Public Radio). The article discusses

the possible impact the Supreme Court’s decision could have on employees filing claims of

harassment in the workplace.

Wendy said she doesn't believe a Supreme Court ruling in favor of employers would deal a setback

to victims coming forward and finding solidarity with their co-workers.

Wendy explains that, "The arbitration agreements don't keep people from saying to people around

them that they have a complaint, or coming forward to HR and complaining,"

To read the full article, please visit NPR

https://www.npr.org/2017/11/16/564387907/supreme-court-ruling-could-limit-workplace-harassment-claims-advocates-say
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